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 This monthly newsletter provides insight into construction activities and updates on the progress of the New 

Emergency Department project. 

Month at a glance 
For the month of September, the focus of the project has been on major equipment startups and 
commissioning. Interior accessory installation is ongoing as well as exterior works and landscaping.  

Upcoming Work 
• South Parking Lot landscaping 
• Accessory installation 

• Commissioning 
• Systems Furniture Installation 

Fun Facts 
Throughout the new emergency department, exam rooms will be equipped with electrified privacy glass. A 

switch at each room allows the user to make the glass opaque, providing patient privacy.   

 


